
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am an Oregon voter in SR38. I am in full support of HB2013. This bill is the next step in Oregon’s efforts 
to make sane laws regarding the ownership and use of firearms. It is imperative we bring this law 
onboard to further protect our citizens from the go-to answer to the irrational responses to hate.  
 
Thank you, 
Linda Rogers 
Portland  
 


